Notes from the Nelson Civic Choir Committee Meeting

» Agreed that the two May concerts were a resounding success. However the accident
suffered by one of the altos is of concern and agreed that more needs to be done to
ensure the health and safety of all in the Cathedral, particularly of those standing on the
high risers. A full report has been forwarded to the committee by the stage manager.

* Deep Peace will be sung to the world via the Timedate website.

* Around 100 people indicated they’ll participate in the Joy to the World concert,
although a few still uncertain at this stage.



